ASCRC Writing Committee Meeting Minutes
Monday, March 4th, 9:00 a.m. -12:00 p.m., MLIB 322
Call to order
Members Present: E. Baucom,  E. Dodson, J. Dougherty, S. Yoshimura
Members Absent/Excused: C. Atteberry, E. Brown, L. Fishman, J. Hickman, N. Lindsay J. Pavilack,  B. Sweeney, A. Ratto-Parks, E. Wecker
Ex-Officio Present S. Grogan 

There was not a quorum, so approval of the minutes was postponed. 
Communication 
· Members were reminded of the General Education Pilot Open Forums on March 6th & 13th in LA103A/B at 4:00 p.m.
· Professor Ratto-Parks is stepping down from the committee as the English representative.  She will attend when there is information about UPWA to share. 

· Chair Baucom communicated to Linguistics about the advanced writing course approval pending from fall. 

Business Items 
	
	


· The committee edited and provided a rational for the catalog motion

· The communication to departments was also edited and finalized.  Chair Baucom will meet with ASCRC next week to present the items, so they can make the March 14th Faculty Senate meeting. 
· Since the Committee lacked a quorum, an electronic vote will be required on the forms submitted.  Chemistry’s request for its students to be eligible to use Bio-Chemistry’s distributed courses to meet the  advanced writing requirement did not have approvals of the affected programs.  Camie will communicate with them.  The late submission for a course in Irish Studies submitted by Professor Wrecker met the requirements.  Chair Baucom will send the request for approval by Friday. 

· Chair Baucom will send the Flow Chart to committee members for input.  She will also contact professor Sweeney who mentioned having a student who could work to make it more visually appealing with yes/no check boxes. 
· The UPWA Workshop will be on April 12th.  It is on the Faculty Development Office calendar.  Director Ratto-Parks is working to make sure continuing education credits will be available for attendees. 
adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 10:06 a.m.
